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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 30 – 11
th

 May, 2018 

School Masses 

We celebrated a lovely Ascension Day mass on Thursday in church. 

Our school masses will now be celebrated in church on Friday mornings and of course everyone is most welcome to join us. 

Parish masses over the weekend are Saturday 5.30 pm and Sunday 9 am. 

 

SATS Week 

Both Year 2 and Year 6 will be completing their SATS tests next week. 

They have all been working hard in preparation.  Please keep them in your prayers. 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have 15 hour Nursery places for September 2018, either 5 mornings or 5 afternoons .  If however, you believe you are 

entitled to 30 hours Nursery provision, did you know you can split this between 2 providers.  Why not take up a 15 hour Nursery 

place with us and use the rest of your entitlement at a local Nursery/Childcare provider who may be willing to drop off and collect 

your child from St Wilfrid’s between the Nursery sessions.  For further information please contact the school.   

 

All Day Breakfast – Thursday 17
th

 May, 2018 

Janis will be serving an all day breakfast (for lunch) on Thursday 17
th

 May.  On the menu will be bacon, sausage, quorn sausages, 

baked beans, hash brown, omelette and toast.  Cost £2.30 – if your child brings in packed lunches and would like a dinner on 

Thursday 17
th

 May, then please send the money in a clearly named envelope.  Charge for Y3-Y6 only.  

 

Sports Day – Wednesday 20
th

 June, 2018 

10.30 am – Y3-Y6 in the school playground 

 

CHANGE OF DATE FOR NURSERY, REC, Y1 AND Y2 – SPORTS DAY WILL  NOW BE ON THURSDAY 21
ST

 JUNE 

9.15 am – Nursery and Reception in the Infant playground 

10.30 am – Y1 and Y2 in the school playground 

 

Race for Life – Y6 

Well done to Y6 who raised an amazing £735.27 for Cancer Research.  Thank you to everyone who took part in the race and  for 

all those who sponsored the event.   

 

Walk to School – April 

Our winning classes for April were 2M and 3M – congratulations to them. 

 

Birmingham Catholic Schools Cross-Country 

Well done to Mason, Fareed, Louie, Ibrahim, Laci, Khushi, Emily and Courtney (all Y6) who represented the school so well in the 

race on Tuesday of this week. 

The boys team came 5
th

 in the team event while the girls came 7
th

.  With 12 other schools competing these were fantastic results. 

A special mention to Mason who came 1
st
 in the boys  race, winning with a lung-busting sprint in the final 50 metres! 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Pink Badges: Leona  Tchuitcham, Anisa Gahlot, Kayden Hull, Paola Peprah, Elli-Rose Quinney, Ayaan Durrani 

Red Badges: Preston Rivers, Elijah Bailey-Fletcher, Christiana Kashimawo, Harrison Phillips, Anaie Brookes, Oliver Cave, Dylan 

Cleaver, Ionel Stan, Kiera Carless 

Green Badges: David Olumefun, Ellie-May Heaney 

Purple Badges: Andrius Fernandez, Jakub Felusiak, Maisie Dainty 

Yellow Badge: Miley-Louise Reilly 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Catalin Vladila, Polashi Miah 

Reception AP Jaiden Soboyede, Anayah Tembo 

Reception CT Sophia Jones 

Year 1P Harrison Kelley, Zainab Khatoon 

Year 1R Zayd Khan, Aryan Muhammad 

Year 2M Ellie-May Heaney 

Year 2R Aroosh Naveed, Samuel Hondar, Orlando Pennant 

Year 3G Liz Pandji Tchuitcham, Archie Davies, Poppy McLaren, Peter Adefioye, Ava-

Grace Eku, Sebastian Lake, Leo-Soleil Emmanuel, Victoria Francisco, Lauren 

Steele 

Year 3M Kayden Hull, Chanselle Francisco 

Year 4B David Tudor 

Year 4LG Iyarna Richards 

Year 5H Ali Abubakr Osman-Ali 

Year 5I Elijah Chiriac 

Year 6T Basma Ahmed 

SPORTS AWARD Mason Evans 

MUSIC AWARD David Ntumba-Makengo 

WISE OWL AWARD Leah Purewal 

Well done everyone!  

 

Period – 30
th

 April – 4
th

 May, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

 

 

 

 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 95% 

Reception CT 97.3% 

Year 1P 94.7% 

Year 1R 89% 

Year 2M 98.7% 

Year 2R 93.8% 

Year 3G 91.1% 

Year 3M 97.9% 

Year 4B 92.4% 

Year 4LG 85.7% 

Year 5H 94.2% 

Year 5F 90.7% 

Year 6T 99.3% 


